
 

UPDATE – Missing Matthew BALOGH has been located  

Matthew BALOGH has been located! Thank you for your assistance! 

 

Initial Release – April 20, 2021 

The Abbotsford Police Missing Person Unit is asking the public’s assistance in locating 

17-year-old Matthew BALOGH.  Matthew was last seen near George Ferguson Way 

and Clearbrook Road on Sunday, April 18, 2021, at 10:00 am. 

BALOGH, is 5'10" tall, slim build with long curly blonde hair and hazel eyes.  He is 

believed to be wearing jeans, a black Canada hoody with “Canadian” and a maple leaf 

on the shoulder, an unknown coloured t-shirt & brown shoes with orange laces.   

BALOGH'S family is very concerned as this is out of character for him and believe he 

may be planning to camp in the Abbotsford area. 

Anyone with information about Matthew BALOGH should call the Abbotsford Police 

Department at 604-859-5225 or text APD at 22973 (abbypd) 

AbbyPD 2021-16431 

 

Sgt Judy Bird 

Abbotsford Police Media Relations Officer 

askmedia@abbypd.ca 
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